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Johnson-Brock BOE Meets
(KLZA)--The Johnson-Brock Board of Education heard a report from
Superintendent Jeff Koehler during the September Board meeting on plans for
the front entrance remodel, the elementary roof and HVAC upgrades for the
second floor of the 1936 building.

In addition the Superintendent discussed the possibility of extending out the wall
during a new bathroom remodel to create more privacy.  

Board members approved recognition of the Johnson-Brock Education
Association as the collective bargaining agent for the Johnson-Brock teachers for
the 2018-19 school year. 

Teacher Lori Broady addressed the Board about her work with the Nebraska
Department of Education for Social Studies Strategic Planning. 

Johnson-Brock has been used as a model due to the success of community service
requirements.  It was also noted the Nebraska Attorney General would be visiting
Mrs. Broady’s Modern Problems class in two weeks.  This years topics are prison
overcrowding and the opioid epidemic.

Many Signals Communications


